
   
At the December 16, 2015, meeting held at the DePeyster Building, the Kent City 
Schools Board of Education took the following action: 

 
Superintendent’s report: 

• Reviewed the proposed 2016-2017 school calendar, including early 
release dates and other modifications. 
 

General business: 
• Recognized Christie Anderson and Kent Social Services, as the 

collaborative organization for its mission of providing basic human needs 
for Kent families. 

• Presented a Friend of Kent Schools award to Kent Historical Society and 
Julie Kenworthy and Carol Stroble for its partnership with elementary 
schools and assistance with classroom visits and tours. 

• Appointed John Ryan to a 7-year term on the Kent Free Library Board. 
• Approved new OSBA Board policies. 
• Approved membership in OSBA for 2016. 
• Approved 2016-17 calendar. 
• Approved revised contract for Occupational Therapy contract with Star. 
• Approved managed service agreement for health care compliance. 
• Approved electrical repair project at Roosevelt and the stadium. 
• Approved ATM license/agreement with Seven Seventeen Credit Union. 
• Approved out-of-state field trips on February 14 for Ski and Snowboard 

Club to Western NY; Latin Club trip to Rome in March 2017; adjusted one 
date of Spain Trip in March 2016. 

• Set January 12, 2016 as date for BOE organizational meeting, budget 
hearing and regular January meeting.  Appointed Ryan Ferrara as 
President Pro-Tem. 

 
Personnel issues: 

• Approved a number of resignations, appointments and substitute 
teachers. 

 
Miscellaneous: 

• Accepted donations totaling $6,637.90. 


